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My daughter Maya's transformation since 2017, thanks to cannabinoid products, has 
been nothing short of miraculous. Previously plagued by aggression, anxiety, and 
mood swings, her life took a positive turn when we reached out to Integr8 Health for 
help. Despite trying numerous prescriptions, relief remained elusive until we 
embarked on this healing journey. The accessibility of these products is paramount to 
Maya's well-being, and limiting their production would be devastating. I implore you 
to reconsider this bill, as it threatens the health and happiness of countless individuals 
like Maya who rely on these products for their vitality. Thank you for your 
consideration.


